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Taxiway Extension (Grindstaff)

SUMMARY:
Bids were received on the taxiway extension from 5 contractors. The low bid was from Lori Neal &
Associates for $97,365. The consulting engineers recommend acceptance of the bid. This project is
funded with a 95% grant from TDOT-Aeronautics.  The 5% local share was paid by Mastercorp.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:  110-52500-930-011

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Accept low bid of Lori Neal & Associates.

File #: 13-0039, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 1/3/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

